
 
 
Response to correspondence 34415: The Theory of Operation for our class II 
change was inadvertently omitted from our filing. Note that the original request 
for confidentially letter had referenced this document and should still apply. We 
hope that the document we have uploaded will address your question on how the 
device is compliant. 
 


